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Jennifer Nunez

From: Russ Melton
Sent: Sunday, December 27, 2020 8:26 AM
To: Jennifer Nunez
Cc: Kent Steffens
Subject: Fw: Peninsula Division Confirmation Appointment to League Policy Committee
Attachments: 2021 Policy Committee Schedule.pdf; How League Policy Committees Work 2021.pdf; LobbyingTips.pdf

Hi Jennifer, here is the confirmation of my policy committee appointment for 2021. 

Thanks Russ 

From: Meg Desmond <mdesmond@cacities.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2020 10:35 AM 
To: Russ Melton <MeltonCouncil@sunnyvale.ca.gov> 
Subject: Peninsula Division Confirmation Appointment to League Policy Committee  

ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links. 

Dear Council Member Melton: 

The Peninsula Division president has appointed you to a one-year term on the Revenue and Taxation Policy 
Committee. Your term will run through the 2021 Annual Conference. On behalf of the League of California Cities, I 
extend our congratulations and support. Your participation during the year will afford you an opportunity to effectively 
represent your division.  

Your acceptance of this appointment brings with it a strong commitment of engagement and attendance for the meetings in 
2021. As I am sure you understand, Cal Cities presidential and other similar appointments are subject to any conditions 
or requirements imposed by the appointee’s city. 

Please keep your division president informed of the activities and actions of the committee. Occasionally, you may be 
asked to give a report on those committee activities. Also remember that your participation and support as a committee 
member are essential to the effective functioning of Cal Cities. Committee members provide statewide representation 
of cities, as well as leadership and information to other city officials at the division, department, or city level. We 
appreciate and benefit from your efforts in Cal Cities advocacy activities.  

Your committee will meet three or four times this year, depending on whether or not an annual conference resolution is 
referred to this committee. This year, the policy committee meetings will be held virtually. Please see the attached 
schedule for dates and times. An agenda packet with background material is emailed approximately one week prior to 
the meeting.  

Please contact Meg Desmond at mdesmond@cacities.org if you have any questions regarding your policy committee 
appointment. 

Thank you for your commitment to Cal Cities. I look forward to working with you this year. 

Sincerely, 

Melanie Perron 
Deputy Executive Director, Advocacy and Public Affairs 
League of California Cities 
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